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Name of Licensee: 
 

CDL Nuclear Technologies 

 
Name of Participant(s): 
 

Lon Wilson, President/RSO 

 
Telephone No. 
 

724-933-5570 

 
Subject: 
(NOTE:  This will be used as the  
 Documents Title in ADAMS) 

RAI concerning the removal of LOU from the license 

In a letter dated 12/272012, CDL requested the removal from the license of three locations of use (Pak Hill, Philippi, 
and CVMS in Weirton).  Documentation of close out surveys was provided by CDL dated 2009 and 2010.  I spoke 
with Mr. Wilson to confirm the last use of these locations and the scope of activities at these sites.  According to Mr. 
Wilson, the Oak hill site was last used in October 2010 and the other two locations were last used in 2009.  At each 
of these LOUs, unit doses were delivered by the pharmacy to a lock box.  No RAM was stored at these locations.   
Based on the results of the close out surveys, the LOU will be removed from the license. 
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